Private ISF

From: Sandra Scriver <samscriveripad@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 4:08 PM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: Radio-active wastes

| object to your plan for private companies to dispose of radio-active waste. It is not safe for the health of our Great
Lakes! Please do not proceed on this matter in this format? Thanking you in advance, | am a concerned Canadian, your
truly

Sandra Scriver

8 Green Arbour Way

Lindsay, ON

K9V OE6

Canada

7058789429

samscriveripad@gmail.com

Love,Light and Laughter. Sam



